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Fox Valley Memory Project has had to reschedule and reimagine what the 
Living Life 2020 Fundraiser looks like. While we cannot meet in person to share the

FVMP story, there is still plenty to share. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyk96DKrD9BivyibrmM_3pBjoVwzo70_0yAAMHaG11IM-jyUlVzzrdcPXGBr4c5JGYzW3VnSCM0sWtLW31PIpPhZy3p0OOV-vBpFrTm2k-S4cKGo_j3LiEyjHRWQLS3_tMQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyk96DKrD9BivI9D0Ar66kic_obkmvlyrsl6fprgybyg2Wmz4h3_dhiSJzSs3hloTs07lcFYr3ziwVbikApMsA7b-WT5DVJph9wKPDylPVOzzuMUi-EUZRPGoDyBWtKd7Mv4554VdBwWLPeuRJ0GGCRA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyk96DKrD9Bivh3807FuWzY28Fe_bUrNqWHTRTVECxBhVdsIjM0P1ZuMv4QPVI9LulnXOjXmtOra8NT9QlJ1uWFsYbxBavs1p8cq-7jyxAKkGDCW7gEeNcy9SpebDftTjDQDpDM4XxcJzzT4yOV75tTk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyk96DKrD9BivcTacydF1HwjDh9hUwClIfcJO2t3iIGBbSYWzeigitleY94KNDbTjQV7YEAQpOV0riOKyMCZNKmvjezC8yutG0FpG09_uSm5gYUjDnb6MMzFYGS20TThxE1evPXXaqaAtJ0JJ_rc-iWilq9fCPYnevg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyk96DKrD9BivwQ-hZL1quTlBoFtF_C1Huv3fwTHPwoWVmKXJH51E1v6jNHYKziLXVH-7qQZO7IDNXPKPczqpfqX-mtvtyv-Ng-3ix1GOknsplFXetYpFXo0HTW_16Xs0wJ75_mBxkV8OLXOyh8m2eKx_PmuufaZzRA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyk96DKrD9BivBAX0PDFQ7BJr4h0no2dwdpUmQKbsjMZurQe63zRAQIZJ7-F5p0nLGXPkWzhUaJzFIASP2O8Qq1myZtoUbtcAhsY0Ew7-QRh3v_I_Q_FZ-o5zd0i0BqvqAYiwVqLv5daU06LI_w3OErE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyoXNiw0_I-y0bW32beOwEffId1bqlZ01XeSlwaqQNeluyP6kjczSx6E58iF-pkPFMVK4dMcesgqJp05d1Q2QLdJzaULiKf-2mJdOoqPFXl_BmxEQbKupaRoVdaOz4I49ZRyEJrwhoUHx3Cgj1UmqdXI=&c=&ch=


Join us for the Online Event & Silent Auction from August 6 - 8.

Watch upcoming newsletters and the Facebook page for more information and event
updates and details!

Memory Cafes: Join us on Zoom!

Until we can gather together again, staff and volunteers meet on Zoom! 
More folks are getting involved and we'd love to see your smiling face next time.

FVMP hosts virtual Memory Cafes twice per week:
(Want to know the theme? Watch our Facebook page!)

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyp82NjIwJS9M0fnRg-J0FC7QhZjN40sW4PYcTmtlgscRLI7UyT2QVIeHUKYbCV5YxRIJa2ddf2NTBTGiziylfcuoxu_MSG8DwIOXgQlpJmpsBJYtWmfAa0A4IQ45lxqOTkHu6F8flayWlY5fp0pkz_jzASl1vP_seQ==&c=&ch=


Tuesdays at 11:00a
Fridays at 1:30p

+ Thursday, July 7 at 2:30p

If you'd like to join us, or have questions about Zoom, 
please contact Brianna by emailing brianna@foxvalleymemoryproject.org. 

The link for each cafe is emailed the day prior and you have to simply click the link!

Free Course for Caregivers
Rebecca Groleau, Winnebago County
Dementia Care Specialist and FVMP volunteer,
is offering the 6-week course via Zoom. 

Session content will give you tools to:

Reduce stress, guilt, anger, and depression
Manage your time, set goals, and solve problems
Master caregiving transitions
Make difficult decisions
Communicate effectively with the person who needs care, as well as family
members, doctors, and paid helpers

Short Introductory Meeting / Zoom How-To: Thursday, July 9 at 3:00p

First Session: Thursday, July 16 at 3:00p
Last Session : Thursday, August 20 at 3:00p

For questions, more information, or to register, 
please contact Rebecca by emailing to RGroleau@co.winnebago.wi.us.

Men's Caregiver Support Group
For men who are caring for a loved one living with memory loss.

Walt Zerrenner, support group facilitator, will host the group meeting at:
10:00a on the 3rd Thursday of the month 
at Ridgeway Country Club (2913 County Road II, Neenah)

Coffee and pastries will be provided.

Support meetings previously held at Touchmark and Primrose are currently on hold.

If you are interested in more information or being part of this men's group, contact Walt
via email at wzerrenner@gmail.com. 

You won't want to miss the opportunity to see Steering Into the Skid, 
a one-act play depicting the early progression of  dementia.

mailto:brianna@foxvalleymemoryproject.org
mailto:rgroleau@co.winnebago.wi.us
mailto:wzerrenner@gmail.com


*To register, click this link or call 800 272-3900*

Follow Fox Valley Memory Project on Facebook! 

There is so much content to see and share. 
It's a great way to stay engaged while we're apart. 

Click here to go to the Facebook page!

Join Winnebago County Dementia Care Specialist and FVMP Memory Cafe volunteer
Rebecca Groleau for virtual BINGO! Two dates in July to play!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyt27VcKAE73aRL8L7hOtpPYPuL8uyR2MpZNXj_wwFQQoS8QViuw3Ovk-QW0coLjcFwPOylZjLTUfYfcBNd6GNkJ-5v3a3xdoqq2Wo_XuhiwLv0sTJj4rB9gDL8gJSNyLQRI6FmvzwCc5J1S7SJr0yzGAUJ99Svb4BXnTXwt7OOd7utZHI5a_llaIJ0YbOOtpLkAu0UwxkcSDq4DrMlqGeaS8w3qSUDuBUg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gytZvGcGBTOAc-D5iAKqNoC0PD0WJk6U_t5L-A8Lc87FBqyew7WqQF2RbeGyh6_IwEAEGJ7GdzDBDpQsCOJcF5HmjQv8AgN07BC3qymeXH-N8lBrzcZVs8osrhlJm4J-iwis_EQ9M1mzl-t-9abkcCQU=&c=&ch=


Tuesday, July 14 @ 1:30p
Tuesday, July 28 @ 1:30p

If you'd like to join in any BINGO game or if you have questions, 
please email Rebecca at RGroleau@co.winnebago.wi.us.

Purple Angel Dementia Awareness Training

Staff at Fox Valley Memory Project are willing to work with
local organizations and businesses to offer options for training
and information sharing. As many organizations have, FVMP
has moved many meetings to the Zoom platform and will
continue to meet that way until further notice.

Training aims to create a more understanding and dementia-friendly community for
citizens living with memory loss and also for care partners and family members. Fox
Valley Memory Project encourages people living with memory loss to be part of their
community with as much independence as they are comfortable with, and for as long as
they are able.

If you would like more information about Purple Angel Training, please contact 
Brianna Jenkins, Program Coordinator, at brianna@foxvalleymemoryproject.org.

Give Help, Get Help Hub
In it together. Stronger than ever.

The United Way has collaborated with helping
agencies from across the Fox Valley to compile a
'one stop shop' for both opportunities to help and
assistance you or someone you know may be
looking for.

Whether you want to lend a helping hand or you need one during this time, the new Give
Help * Get Help Hub is where needs and help connect in the Fox Cities.

https://givehelpgethelpfoxcities.org/ 

 Thank You to Our Generous Supporters

Fox Valley Memory Project is funded entirely by donations and grants. 
Thank you to all who generously contribute to the organization.  

 Collaborating to Improve Quality of Life

Fox Valley Memory Project collaborates with other organizations to offer programs
and services that improve quality of life for persons with dementia, as well as their

family care partners and friends. We encourage practices of hospitality and inclusion
that make our community dementia-friendly.

mailto:rgroleau@co.winnebago.wi.us
mailto:brianna@foxvalleymemoryproject.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_Puob0w0enxrppfdqVNios9p7F8zI5N9Tgaad6lN8zhhgqHixx_gyiWMu5lUCJsMCZbAO7JzwFCX3VeXV9aVFUpBjwezzpQcPrOAx6c-i_CdTqSI0UnXDDbowUpRD6eO9hm8OSi8EFRZAC24PX2iWDFG8DXprqivzR3rnATc164KpaeAKEUByVe6GJxuae5T&c=&ch=
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